
    

PRESS RELEASE
Monday, July 3, 2017

TUESDAY NIGHT COLORING AT THE PARLIN LIBRARY

Do you need a quiet moment? Do you want to make the world stand still? Do you want to
lose yourself in color and shape and the company of like-minded people? Just bring 
yourself to the Parlin Memorial Library on Tuesday nights at 7:00 pm this summer on 
July 11th through August. We will provide the coloring books and pencils. There’s no 
need to sign up. The Parlin is located at 410 Broadway. For more information, call the 
Parlin Reference Desk at (617) 394 2300. 
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